
 
 
 
 
 

 
IJRU Special Events Development Liaison Appointment  

 
 
Date: 22 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Nadia Aidli,  
 
 
In recognition of your unique skills, networking and development capabilities, and upon request 
of the IJRU President the IJRU BOD confirmed the special designation of “IJRU Special Events 
Development Liaison” to you.   
 
This designation will work to develop key relationships with global multi sporting events in 
which jump rope/ rope skipping can take part in.  Additionally, this designation will work to 
organizationally develop French speaking countries. This designation will work directly to the 
IJRU President and/or designee without a vote on the IJRU BOD.  
 
Congratulations on this designation and thank you for your willingness to serve our sport. 
 
 
 
All the best,  
 
 
 
Shaun Hamilton 
President, IJRU  
  


